
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
      
 
 
 

22 July 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re:  Summer 2025 Results Day Insight Access 
 
Results for the Summer 2025 examinations will available on Insight at the following 
times: 

• A-level & BTECs - Thursday 14 August 2025 – 08:00 

• GCSE - Thursday 21 August 2025 – 12:00 

If you log in before the release time on Results Day, you will see a pop-up 
message for site maintenance.  This is normal as the site is closed until the times 
stated above.  There is no need to email the school to let us know the site has 
not loaded, or be concerned that you will be unable to access Insight. 
 
If you require any further information about results or any other aspects of the 
examination process, please see the examinations section of the school website, 
alternatively you can contact me on 01277 238 321/350 or exams@st-
martins.essex.sch.uk. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Miss C Gray 
Senior Examinations Officer 
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